
																	University of Kashmir 
Hazratbal, Srinagar 

 
Postponement of Interviews for Project Assistant in GATI Pilot Programme  

 
In view of University having declared a holiday on August 27, 2021, all applicants for the 

position of Project Assistant, GATI Pilot programme, advertised vide Advertisement No 
F(GATI-Pilot-Prog-PA-Rec)/KU/2021/1 dated: 13-08-2021, are informed that the interviews for 
the said position will now be held on August 31, 2021 instead of August 27, 2021, at 10:30 am, 
in the office of the Dean, School of Biological Sciences, University of Kashmir.  

 
All other conditions in the above mentioned advertisement notice shall remain 

unchanged. 
 
 

Dr. Rabia Hamid 
Nodal Officer, GATI Pilot Programme 

 
 

No: F(GATI-Pilot Prog-PA-Rec)/KU/2021/3 
Dated: 26-08-2021 
 
	


